
Lebanon City Schools Test to Play

Parent or Guardian Consent for COVID-19 Rapid Antigen Test

You have opted for your child to participate in the Test to Play option for students exposed to COVID-19 in
school or a school-related activity.

How does the COVID-19 test work?
The test being used is called the “BinaxNOW COVID-19 Ag Card''. It is made by Abbott Laboratories. The test
detects tiny pieces of the coronavirus called proteins. The test can be performed quickly with results in about
20 minutes. The test is performed using a swab that is put in the nose. The swab looks like a typical cotton
swab (Q-tip). It is put up a nostril no more than one inch, rotated 5 times, and then repeated in the other nostril.
Reagent is added to the test card, per the test instructions or proctor guidance, and the swab is then inserted
into the test card. If being tested at school, the test will be administered by a trained administrator.

How often will the children be tested?
If a child is a direct contact, the child will be tested up to two times. The first test will be given immediately upon
identification that the student is a direct contact of a positive case. The second test will be conducted on days
5, 6, or 7 after the last day of exposure.

What will happen if my child has a positive coronavirus test?
If your child has a positive test, the child will need to stay home from school.  You will need to plan to keep your
child isolated and away from other children and other family members as much as possible. And you’ll need to
wear a mask to protect yourself when you are close to your child. Usually, a child must stay home for 10 days
after a positive COVID-19 test. The local health department will give you more information if this happens.

If I want more information, who should I contact?

Jamie Buchert Katja Pursell, LPN
COVID Coordinator WCESC COVID Nurse
p. 513-934-5889 p. 513-934-5797
buchert.jamie@lebanonschools.org pursell.katja@lebanonschools.org

I have read the information above.  I agree to allow my child to be tested for
COVID-19 as part of the Test to Play quarantine option.

Students Name: ________________________________

______________________________________________________ ____________
Parent Printed Name Parent Signature Date

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Office of the Superintendent        ●        160 Miller Road       ●        Lebanon, OH 45036        ●        513.934.5784

Isaac Seevers, Superintendent
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